
NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN

Tuesday 23rd May 2017 at 7pm
at Glemsford Village Hall

There will be a Question and Answer Session for the
Parish Councillors of Glemsford and Stanstead with

officers of Babergh District Council on the
implementation of Neighbourhood Plans

Members of the public are cordially invited
to attend and ask questions

Further details available from
 Parish Clerks

or 
BDC Member Stephen Plumb

Glemsford PC Clerk       01787 282 345
Stanstead PC Clerk        01787 281 572
Stephen Plumb              01787 280 890


